
 

 

 

As a company that works in many Ohio communities, GLS has been closely monitoring the evolving news 
regarding COVID-19.  We have been using information from credible sources, such as the Center for 
Disease Control, to adjust our practices to keep our employees and customers as safe as possible.   

 

However, given the dynamic and expanding nature of the pandemic, we have made the decision to 
suspend operations beginning Thursday, March 19th.  All GLS offices will be closed from that date at 
least through the close of business on March 27th.  We hope to have more clarity by that point as to 
when we might safely resume our work.   

 

We do not take this decision lightly, but feel it is the smart and right thing to do.  Our priority is the 
health and safety of our customers, our partners, our staff, and all of their loved ones.   

 

If you have any questions, please let us know.  We will be available by email throughout the period of 
suspension.   
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